February 1, 2017

To Whom it May Concern:

| would like to request that my property at 34935 FM j1093, Simonton, TX 77476 be considered for an
Historic Site property tax exemption for the year 2017.

Thank you, and should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at:

Sincerely,

Paula Reeder



